
TRANSITION YEAR 6
Reading Task

Dear parents and children,
 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Here is a reading task for you to have a go with. The idea behind this is that the text is read TO the children, either by school staff (if children attend school) or by families. If children don’t come into school, they can still have a copy to read through at home. The discussions that should arise around vocabulary and follow on tasks will be bespoke to each family. Each secondary school/department will then use this text as a basis for initial conversations and tasks when the children come into school. The hope is that even in these difficult times, the children will have some confidence with the work that they are exposed to at KS2 and have clear links for when they start school.

The two-web links below will take you to a web page where the story is being read and children can listen to this if they wish.



Part 1 - https://youtu.be/PEXXHPzpFF0
Part 2 - https://youtu.be/ip8h3_ItVwk



For any questions or queries regarding any of the transition work, please email us and as always, we will endeavour to help you.


Please email Transitionyear6@moatfarm-jun.sandwell.sch.uk 


Share and enjoy!


